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Back ground checks are generally completed in minutes. To have a person wait 72 

hours is just another restriction on our second amendment rights. Trying to restrict 

gun rights is what a communist state does and we do not live in a communist state. 

I oppose this bill and urge you to do the same. 

Thank you. 


